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June 23, 1936
Dear Prof., John T. Tate:

A Tew days ago, I received your letter, in which the
disapproval of the publication of my letter on the "Density
Matrix in the Theory of the Positron" in the Fhysical Review
was stated, I am very sorry to have troubled you with this
matter, but I regret at the same time to \\ind that the opin=-
ion of the referee started from W ious N\pufiderstanding
of my letter.

Therefore, I feel ssary to give an answer to the
comments of th 2 rﬂ:$\8* shall be much obliged if you will
kindly delivarq:EE\snswar to him. Fer purposes of reference,

my previous letter (rewritten anew with a few insignificant alter.

ation of words) is again enclosed. I hope that the referee will

recognize its due value, however small 1t may be,

&

Youra truly

Hideki Yukawa
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